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 15 March 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Storyteller:  The Yarnsmith of Norwich 
 
Last year we booked historian and storyteller Dave Tonge, The Yarnsmith of Norwich, to visit the 
school; however, with the COVID lockdowns we were unable to welcome him as arranged. We have 
been able to rearrange his visit for Wednesday 4 May. He will be telling stories from the medieval 
period, which is an era studied throughout their history lessons in year 7 and 8. There will be the 
opportunity to participate in a traditional game.  When Dave has visited us in the past, students have 
thoroughly enjoyed their experience. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Miss Bradshaw 
Librarian 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


